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Sept:mber 27, 1990

RockeYNo.50-508-
;

i

Mr. Charles B. Brinkman, Manager . !

Washington Nuclear Operations !

Combustion Engineering, Inc. !

12300 Twinbrook Parkway, Suite 330 '

,

Rockville, Maryland 20852 ,

Dear Mr. Brinkman* !

fSUBJECT: UPDATE OF MAILING LIST

We are reviewing our mailing lists for addressees currently receiving information !
on the Washington Public Power Supply System, WNP-3 facility. In order to !

reduce the cost of our mailings, we intend to remove the names of parties no
'

longer interested in receiving this information.

Your name will be removed from our mailing list unless we receive a request I
'

within 30 Hafs of your receipt of this letter. You must notify us that you
wish to remain on the list and continue to receive information related to the- ;

facility,

i

Sincerely,
,

f

Originals!gnedW
,

i
'

Patricia L. Eng, Project Manager
Project Directorate Y '

Division of Reactor Projects - III, t

IV, Y and Special Projects |
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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